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MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
No. 02 - 010 , s. 2024

TO: Campus Directors
All others concerned

e

SUBJECT: SURVEY ON STRATEGIES AND MECHANISMS IN ‘/{)E‘-"
IMPLEMENTING CRIME PREVENTION PROGRAMS AND-%;
OTHER RELATED DATA

DATE: February 7, 2024

As part of the study of the Philippine Senate Committee on Higher, Technical, and
Vocational Education on the proposed “Creation of a Crime Prevention Committee” to
ensure the safety and security of the academic community, all campuses of the
University are enjoined to accomplish this survey on the strategies and
mechanisms in implementing crime prevention programs and other related data.

In view of the above, please answer the survey before February 9, 2024 via
https://bit.ly/crimepreventioncommittee.

The link was also shared to the messenger group chat of the Campus Directors. Once
accomplished, please share a screenshot to the said group chat for the University's
confirmation to the Office of the CHED Executive Director |V after all the campuses have
completed the said survey.

For your reference, guidance, and compliance.

Wide and immediate dissemination of this memorandum to all concerned is highly
desired.

| Digitally signed by
W\ Loayon Nemesio
[T X Gallardo
Date: 2024.02.07
07:40:15 +0800

NEMESIOG LOAYON, PhD
SUC President Il

Ref.: Memorandum from the Office of the Executive Director No. 77, s. 2024
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MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
No. 11 , series of 2024

TO CHED REGIONAL OFFICE DIRECTORS AND OFFICERS-I f{,&r .

EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS

SUBJECT SURVEY ON STRATEGIES AND MECHANISMS IN IMPLEMENTING
CRIME PREVENTION PROGRAMS AND OTHER RELATED DATA

DATE : FEBRUARY 2, 2024

As part of the study of the Philippine Senate Committee on Higher, Technical and Vocational
Education on the proposed “Creation of a Crime Prevention Committee” to ensure the safety
and security of the academic community, all CHED Regional Offices are enjoined to
disseminate the survey to higher education institutions (HEIs) on their strategies and
mechanisms in implementing crime prevention programs and other related data.

In view of the above, please answer the survey before February 9, 2024 via:

Link ___QRcode
https://bit.ly/crimepreventioncommittee | @y
‘ o )

For queries and concerns, you may contact the Office of Student Development and Services
(OSDS) via osds@ched.gov.ph.

ATTY. CI@QWI/LIPNA S. BENITEZ-JARO

Executive Director IV
Contact us: executivedirector@ched.gov.ph / (02) 8441-1216
Give us Feedback: https://bit.ly/OEDCCSS
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